
Feedback Request 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. As part of our continuous effort to enhance the Gifted 

Program at [School/Organization Name], we are reaching out to gather feedback regarding the 

recent assessment of our program. 

Your insights are invaluable to us, and we would appreciate it if you could take a few moments 

to share your thoughts on the following: 

• The effectiveness of the program in meeting students' needs 

• Your child's experience and engagement within the program 

• Suggestions for improvement 

Please respond by [Response Deadline]. Your feedback will be kept confidential and will play a 

crucial role in shaping the future of our gifted program. 

Thank you for your time and support. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[School/Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


